
 

 
Gippsland Regional Plan Adopted 

 
South Gippsland Shire Council adopted the Gippsland Regional Plan 2020-2025 at its meeting 

yesterday. 

The plan will guide federal, state and local government – and a range of private and  

not-for-profit agencies – to collectively reach their full potential and ensure that Gippsland is 

recognised as the place to live, work, invest and play. 

With successful implementation of the plan it is envisaged to improve the economic, social, 

cultural and environmental outcomes for the Gippsland region and our community.  

South Gippsland has been represented in a number of ways during the development of the plan 

including leadership input from South Gippsland Shire Chair Administrator Julie Eisenbise and 

Council’s Chief Executive Officer Kerryn Ellis. Additionally, over 300 local community and 

businesses had input during consultation. 

South Gippsland Shire Chair Administrator Julie Eisenbise was pleased to adopt the Gippsland 

Regional Plan 2020-2025 which is supported by our five regional neighbouring Councils. 

“Council is pleased to be part of the Gippsland Regional Plan 2020-2025 and is committed to 

working together with our colleagues across all of Gippsland to bring positive outcomes for the 

whole region. 

“We have no doubt that by working together and sharing our focus on projects that will benefit 

all of Gippsland we can achieve some wonderful things for our local communities. The regional 

plan has been informed by and will work alongside our own strategic plans and initiatives to 

ensure we all have one true intention for the future,” said Ms Eisenbise. 
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